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Boccia
Jason, Harvey and Aliya had a fun afternoon at
Stanley this week. They took part in 5 different games
where they had to bowl their balls to hit a range of
targets.
They ended up playing some games of Boccia where
you bowl a coloured ball and try to get as close to the
white ball as possible. With all the rolling practise we
were fantastic and beat the school we were up
against. Well done team!

Well done to Y6!!
Huge congratulations to Year 6 
who have been absolute 
superstars. We could not be 
prouder of them for approaching 
their SATs with such maturity and 
determination to produce their 
best!
We hope they have a good rest 
over the weekend and come back 
ready for the final push towards 
high school.
Thank you and well done to Miss 
Lovelock and her Year 6 team for 
their fantastic work all year!

Victoria Park 1 mile races

Well done to the 16 KS2 children who took part in the 1 mile 
races on Monday evening – despite the threat of heavy rain!
Everyone ran the whole distance and did not give up. We are 
proud to say we had a couple of winners on the podium. 
Well done Harrison who was first for the Y3 boys and Olivia 
who came third for Y6 girls!
Roll on Stanley Cross Country next week…..





IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:

Please keep an eye on the newsletter each week as 
the list of dates will be added to / amended over 
time.  Further details of key events and festivals will 
be sent out nearer the time in case we need to 
make any logistical changes.  Teachers will keep you 
updated on Class Dojo regarding key events for 
your child’s class.

w/c 20th May – no clubs during the final week of 
the half term
21st May – Eucharist Service in Church for Y3-6
21st May – girls football league night – team 
notified soon
23rd May – Cross country event at Stanley for Years 
3-6
24th May – End of half term. FAST club on. MUFTI 
day in exchange for items for the adult tombola
3rd June – school closed. INSET day
10th June – last round of netball fixtures at 
Norwood
12th June – Y6 Leavers Service at Liverpool 
Cathedral
12th June – New intake meeting for Reception 2024
14th June – MUFTI day for children’s tombola
19th June – Y3 trip to Chester
26th June – Sports Day – all classes. 1 – 3 pm
27th June – Transition Day for Y6 children moving to 
Sefton schools
28th June – MUFTI day – bottles
29th June – PFA Summer Festival 

ATTENDANCE

Good attendance is absolutely vital in ensuring 
your child is able to fulfil their potential in 
school.   Our target for good attendance is at 
least 95% of the time in school and learning.  
Each week the class with the highest 
attendance will get a little extra treat and a 
mention in assembly.

Useful contact details
School Office – 01704 227441
FAST club – 07543960290

Superstar Award Year Group J.O.Y. Award

Lilly Reception Rosie

Emily Year 1 Joseph

Henry Year 2 River

Finley Year 3 Evie

Ethel Year 4 Dakota

Nazar Year 5 Oliver

All of Year 6 Year 6 All of Year 6

Reception – 97.5%

Year 1 – 98.9%

Year 2 – 95.5%

Year 3 – 97%

Year 4 – 97.3%

Year 5 – 90.6%

Year 6 – 100%

Prayer for the Week
Dear Lord,
Thank you blessing us with such a lovely Year 
6 class. Help them, and their teachers, enjoy 
a well deserved rest this weekend.
Amen
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